
From: Bartelmay, Janet [mailto:JBartelmay@aar.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2016 11:19 AM
To: Chief Evaluation Office
Subject: Comments of the Association of American Railroads

Attached please find the comments of the Association of American Railroads to the
Department of Labor Regarding Family and Medical Leave Act Wave 4 Surveys, 81
Fed. Reg. 75161 (October 28, 2016), OMB Control Number 1205-0NEW.

Janet L. Bartelmay
General Solicitor
Association of American Railroads
425 Third Street NW, Suite 1000
Washington, DC 20024






